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NUMBER: 21. 
 

SUBJECT:  

Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 1 with the Clark County Regional Flood Control District to Increase 

Construction Funds from $33,988,550 to $45,288,550 for the Gowan Outfall, Alexander Road - Decatur 

Boulevard to Simmons Street and Simmons Street to Clayton Street Project, CIP No. 10497. (Ward 2-Goynes-

Brown) (Ward 3-Black) (For Possible Action; Recommendation - Approve) 

REQUESTED BY: 

Dale Daffern, Public Works Director  

WARD: 

2 - Mayor Pro Tempore Goynes-Brown 

3 - Councilman Black 

RECOMMENDATION OR RECOMMEND MOTION:  

That City Council approve the Supplmental Interlocal Contract (NLV04L21) with the Clark County Regional 

Flood Control District. 

FISCAL IMPACT:   

AMOUNT: $11,300,000  

EXPLANATION: 

$33,988,550 – Interlocal Contract 

$11,300,000 – 1st Supplemental Interlocal Contract 

$45,288,550 – New Contract Total 

 

Funded by Clark County Regional Flood Control District 

(District) 

 

ACCOUNT NUMBER:  

450-290296 

STAFF COMMENTS AND BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  

Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 1 (NLV04L21) has recently been approved by the District. 
 

This contract will fund the construction and construction management services for the Gowan Outfall, 

Alexander Road - Decatur Boulevard to Simmons Street and Simmons Street to Clayton Street Project . 

 

Construction activities consist of flood water facilities including pipes, channels, dikes, energy dissipaters, 

channel structures, channel access and other appurtenances as may be necessary to control floodwaters.   
 

Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 1 will increase the construction funds by $11,300,000, increasing the 

total Interlocal Contract amount from $33,988,550 to $45,288,550. The increase is necessary in order to 

construct the project as a result of escalating construction costs. 
 

 


